Tuesday, August 6, 2024

Dear Donors,

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude to you for choosing me as a recipient of the Urisemae Farrington Foundation Scholarship that will help fund the expenses of my education at Saint James School of Medicine.

Leaving my full-time job to pursue my call of becoming a doctor was a leap of faith and has been met with challenges! I cling to the scripture Philippians 1:6 "Being confident of this, that he who began a good work in you will carry it on to completion until the day of Christ Jesus".

I am deeply appreciative of your support and all the good that you do for members of Chariots of Fire TSO Global and the Fox Hill community.

By awarding me with the Urisemae Farrington Foundation scholarship you have lightened my financial burden, which allows me to focus more on the most important aspect of school: learning. Your generosity has inspired me to help others and give back to the community. I hope one day I will be able to help students achieve their goals just as you have helped me.

Respectfully, Leschelle Gray